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I am vehemently opposed to including Parks in the green space areas being considered in this
proposed zoning change. We live close to a park, which has been tremendously important to people
during this past year of COVID restricted schooling and gatherings. People from all over the city, of
all ages, come to exercise and socialize. Children and all community members need to have a safe
and accessible place to exercise and play sports or simply socialize outdoors. 
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